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 As I sit here at this moment, I really do not know where to start.  Our club has just closed 
the  doors to our lounge of 20 years and we are now looking for a new home.  If many of you 
may  think this would be a simple task, be assured it is not.  Burlington is a great town, but 
lounges  are few and far between.  We had a long list of potential sites, but the majority was 
crossed off  quickly.  This is a huge decision for the future of our club and one that each committee 
 member is taking seriously.  We are narrowing our list down at present and hopefully, by 
 the time you read this newsletter, we will be closer to home.  I ask that each member be 
patient with us and hopefully, we will be calling for a vote soon.  As mentioned, this is a huge decision 
for our club and its future, so please, when the time comes, consider your vote carefully and vote in the 
manner that you and you alone feel is the right thing.  We will let you know the time and date for this 
vote and I encourage each member to try and attend this meeting.  It is your club and will be your new 
home, so your vote is important.    
Elections are next week, November 16, 2012, at the Ramada Inn's Carolina Room at 8:00pm.  First, let 
me say thank you to all the members who were willing to place their names on the ballots for 
consideration.  Please remember you have to be present to vote and your vote will determine who will 
lead your club in 2013.  I know many of you do not attend the meetings for one reason or another, but at 
least this one time a year, you need to attend this meeting and vote.  We are starting over in a new 
location and it is going to be a different environment for our club.  We will most likely go through many 
changes before we get all the details fine-tuned.  Leaders are important to the make sure everything 
stays together no matter the changes.  Again I ask that each of you please make your decision based 
totally on who you feel would best suit our club at this time and place.  At this same meeting next week, 
Brenda will announce the name of our Hall of Fame Award winner.  That decision was made last week 
and while no one knows the winner’s name, we are all excited to hear our newest inductee’s 
identity.  This is a very special award, and thanks goes out to the members of the HOF committee for 
their time and efforts.  
In this newsletter you will find information concerning our Christmas Party.  Evelyn and her committee 
are hard at work preparing for our big event.  If you would like to help make this possible, please 
contact Evelyn as soon as possible.  Also, please note the Christmas Cheer families have been 
selected.  Cindy and Teresa will need help shopping, wrapping and delivering.  Please help them in 
making it the best Christmas possible for these families.  Trust me – it will warm your heart when you 
know you made this possible for a child or a family who would not have had Christmas otherwise.  Also 
in this newsletter, you will see information concerning the Meals on Wheels Benefit.  I will only say a 
few words now concerning this event----It will be our 20th year hosting this benefit----this is a 
milestone, and one that each member should be very proud to announce.  Many workers are needed to 
make this possible, so please offer to help.  We raised over $27,000.00 last year – yes, that is going to be 
hard to beat, but we can do it, and we will do it, if we work together to make it happen.  Please let 
Stephen know you want to help---the more members willing to work, the shorter amount of time will be 
needed by each. 
Membership renewals, what do I say!  We may be homeless at this time but we are not lost.  We are still 
the same club we were 2 weeks ago.  We have the same goals to fulfill for our community.  We still 
need each other and there are still friendships to be made.  Some say, “Why should I join?”  Because it 
is a great club filled with great people who do great things for many people.  We hear it is for the 
love of the dance – well, that is true but only in part, because we do love to dance, love to have fun.  But 
we are much bigger now than that now.  We are a group of people that many admire, we are a group that 
others set their bar by – we are workers, we are caregivers for each other - we are the Burlington Shag 
Club.  No matter how many bumps we encounter, we ride them out, we stick together like no other and 
we know to keep our club alive and thriving.  We must keep renewing those memberships.  We are a 
nonprofit organization operating on dues and fundraisers.  First comes the membership dues and then 
we are off and running---please renew those memberships by the end of January!  
Five things you need to remember before you turn this page:  (1) Bowling Alley Nov 9--(2) Business 
Meeting and Elections Nov 16-- (3) Christmas Cheer and Party-- (4) Meals on Wheels-- (5) Membership 
renewals  
Remember we are ok, this bump in our road is getting smaller and we are as strong as ever!  Good 
things happen to good people and we are good people, so now, as always, - GO AND DO GOOD. 
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• Carolyn Williams' mother passed away 10/2/12.  

• Kathy Richardson had a stent put in her leg 10/4/12. 
Respiratory issues put Kathy back in Moses Cone for 
several days.  She is now recuperating at home.  

• Sherry Tyndall's mother has been in the hospital, but 
is now at home. 

• Teresa Jones' mother is now living with she and Gary.  

• Gail Jordan is receiving radiation treatments.  

• Stephen Stearns fiancee, Nita, had ankle surgery 
10/15/12.  

• Pam Hord's daughter had a boy, Graham Page, 7 lbs. 
3 oz. 10/14/12. Congrats to Pam!  

• Carol Pettigrew's daughter was in UNC hospital for 
heart and blood pressure problems. She is now at 
home wearing a heart monitor.  

• Vic Pate had hand surgery 10/19/12.  

• Stephen Stearns’ 4 month-old grandson Garrison is 
scheduled for a follow-up heart procedure mid-
November in Charlotte. 

• Jesse Justice’s daughter Wendy passed away 10/25/12. 

• Dawn Lewis’ and Ann Bare’s aunt passed away 
10/30/12. 

• Lynda Allred is undergoing a series of surgeries at 
Duke to improve nerves in her leg. 

Please keep these members and their 
families in your thoughts and prayers.  

 

Board Of Directors 

Joe Davis 

336-260-2117 

swdmebane@aol.com 
 

Edith Loy 

336-584-1975 

edithloy@triad.rr.com 
 

Judy Satterfield 

336-584-6629 

dsatterfield@triad.rr.com 
 

Evelyn Turner 

336-584-3451 

eturner003@triad.rr.com 

November 
Birthdays 

Susan Cox 11/4 

Ken Hepler 11/4 

Chip Caldwell 11/6 

Martha Shoffner 11/8 

Frankie Whaley 11/11 

Jeff Hartness 11/14 

Rick P. Turner 11/14 

Sharon Bason 11/15 

Angie Sharpe 11/17 

Bud Catoe 11/18 

Allen Brown 11/19 

Gloria Thompson 11/20 

Donna Jones 11/21 

Jo Ann Robinson 11/21 

Wade Kimbro 11/24 

Carol Oakley 11/25 

Sheila Walker 11/25 

Donnie Boone 11/27 

The next Meals on Wheels 
committee meeting is 12/6 

at 6:30pm at the  
M-O-W office 

http://www.picable.com/Food/Meat/Turkey-Border.2818157


Burlington Shag Club Business Meeting 

10/19/12 

Members:   
Bill Allred Sandy Davis Gerry Holland  Jimmy Lynch Dianne Neese Lorna Shively Evelyn Turner 
Lynda Allred Butch Dowd Pam Hord Mary Ann Lunch Lee Neese Martha Shoffner Chuck Upchurch 
Kent Bradsher Sharon Finch Gail Jordan George McSherry Carol Pettigrew Brenda Smith Teresa Upchurch 
Amy Crawford Doug Foley Larry Jordan Janice McSherry Steve Pettigrew Judy Smith Hugh Walker 
Dace Crawford Mary Gregory Brodie Lambert Dickie Mills Penny Rice Stephen Stearns Sheila Walker 
Gary Crawford Ronnie Gregory Kurt Lankford Elaine Mills Baxter Sellars Cynthia Swiggett Debbie Wilson 
Joe Davis Patricia Hodgin Edith Loy Carolyn Moore Kim Sellars Gloria Thompson Mike Wilson 
Joan Kimbro 
  
Lee Neese called the meeting to order at 8:00 PM.  

Joan Kimbro welcomed everyone to the meeting.  

Secretary’s Report:  Lorna Shively stated that we have 268 members currently.   Joan asked for a motion to approve the 
September minutes.   Carol Pettigrew pointed out that the minutes should have read that the Christmas party was on 12/08, not 
12/18.  Cindy Swiggett made a motion to accept the minutes as printed with the change of the Christmas party date to 
12/08/12.   Sandy Davis seconded.   Majority approved.   

Treasurer’s Report:   Amy Crawford presented the YTD financial report as of 10/19/12.   Our current balance is $10,003.70, with 
approximately $4550.00 in additional expenses for the year.  Mary Gregory made a motion to remove the $500.00 line item 
allocated for Christmas Cheer since we did so well at the yard sale.  Butch Dowd seconded the motion.   We had an open 
discussion and the majority voted to approve.  Cindy Swiggett made a motion to approve the report and Chuck Upchurch 
seconded.   All approved.   

Nominations:   Dianne Neese announced the following as accepting nominations as officers for the 2013 year.   
 President:    Joan Kimbro  Sheila Walker 
 Vice- President: Stephen Stearns Chuck Upchurch 
 Secretary: Lorna Shively 
 Treasurer: Amy Crawford 
 Sgt at Arms: Mike Wilson Doug Foley Steve Pettigrew 

Master’s Lounge closing:   Joan announced that for those who did not yet know, Master’s Lounge will be closing permanently 
after 10/26/12 and will not be reopening.   We will not have an available space again until 11/16/12, which is our next business 
meeting night.   We will be meeting in the Carolina Room for our dance time.   We will meet in that room through the rest of the 
year, with the exception of 11/2, 11/9 and 12/7.  We will be charging a small door fee in order to cover the extra charges for the 
room and the bartender.   

Award from the Mayor’s Committee:  Joan announced that she was invited to a dinner on 10/18/12 at Lamb’s Chapel.   She did 
not know what it was about, but that they had an inspiring program after the dinner.   She stated that during that time, the 
Alamance County Mayor’s Committee for Persons with Disabilities presented the Burlington with an award for “Non-Profit 
Community Outreach” for our work with Special Olympics.   Joan reinforced what a great club that we have, that we should be 
proud of the work that we have done and that we are ONE club, coming together to do this work.  

Halloween Party:  Joan stated that Sissy wasn’t present, but that the party was still scheduled for 10/26/12.   Prizes will be given 
away.   She does not know who the judges will be, but that they will be roaming the room and making recommendations this 
year and the crowd present will then vote on the winners.  

Christmas Party:  Evelyn Turner told everyone that this is scheduled for 12/8/12 and will be held in the ballroom.  Ramada is 
letting up have 2/3 of this room (the Williams and Elon sections) at a reduced rate.   The theme this year is “Frosty and Friends”.   
This will be held from 7:00 -12:00 PM, with hors d’oeuvres being served beginning at 8:00 PM.   Please remember that this is 
meant to be a snack for the evening, not your evening meal.   Dress will be semi-formal and Rick Turner has agreed to be the DJ.  
The cost will be $10.00 per person at the door.  We have allocated $1500.00 for this party and estimated the following as 
expenses:  Food-$922.00, Room-$400.00, Bartender-$400.00, Decorations-$100.00, Prizes-$50.00, and Cakes-$50.00 for a total 
of $1622.00 so far.   We have an anonymous donor who is taking care of the overage.  Ramada has also offered a reduced room 
rate of $56.00 per room.   We will also be taking up cans for Loaves and Fishes and there is usually a Toys for Tots box at Ramada 
also.   
 
(cont’d on next page…) 

Our next Business Meeting is Friday,  
November 16, 2012.  Please plan to be there! 



November Business Meeting 
& Election Night 

Friday, the 16th - Ramada Inn 
Carolina Room 

Nominees for 2013 Officers 
President - Joan Kimbro, Sheila Walker 

Vice President - Stephen Stearns, Chuck Upchurch 
Secretary - Lorna Shively 

Treasurer - Amy Crawford 
Sergeant At Arms – Doug Foley, Steve Pettigrew,  

Mike Wilson 
In accordance to our by-laws, you must have been a member before  
August 1st to be eligible to vote in the election of officers and you  

must be present at the November meeting to vote. 

Burlington Shag Club Business Meeting 
(cont’d from previous page…) 

HOF:  Brenda Smith said that they have received some great nominations for this year and that the committee has already met 
and qualified both of the nominations.  They have set a meeting date of 10/29/12 for the vote.  This meeting will include the 
officers for voting.   The new inductee will be announced at the November meeting. 
Sunshine:  Edith reported the following:  Carolyn Williams' mother passed away 10/2/12. Kathy Richardson had a stent put in her 
leg 10/4/12. Sherry Tyndall's mother has been in the hospital, but is now at home.  Teresa Jones' mother is now living with she 
and Gary.  Gail Jordan is receiving radiation treatments.  Stephen Stearns fiancé, Nita, had ankle surgery 10/15/12.  Pam Hord's 
daughter had a boy, Graham Page, 7 lbs. 3 oz. 10/14/12. Congrats to Pam!  Carol Pettigrew's daughter was in UNC hospital for 
heart and blood pressure problems. She is now at home wearing a heart monitor.  Vic Pate had hand surgery 10/19/12. 
Board of Directors:  Per Edith, the BOD had their last meeting for this year on 10/10/12.   The current Board has one more year 
left to serve.   
SOS Cards:  Edith still has some to sell.   These cost $30.00 and make great Christmas gifts.  
Venue Search Committee:   Kim Sellars thanked the committee and members who have made suggestions for the new venue.   
The committee had their first meeting on 10/8/12 and also met again on 10/15/12.  They are discussing options and possibilities 
and still pursuing those businesses interested in having us at their site on Friday nights.  The next meeting is on 10/22/12.  Please 
continue to let her know of any suggestions you may have.   Do not contact the venue directly, as there as many issues that have 
to be vetted between the club and the venue.  She also announced that should we not find a place by the end of the year, the 
Carolina Room is still available at the current quoted rates.  
Bake Sale:  Kim also stated that we had a bake sale, in conjunction with the yard sale.   We raised $200.00 that will go directly 
into the club treasury.   She thanked everyone who donated their services and baked good for making this a success.  
MOW:  Joan said that they had the first meeting last night (10/18) and Anne with MOW wants this to be a really special event 
this year.  They have also offered to share door duty with the shag club.  Angie Sharpe has agreed to be in charge of the silent 
auction again.   
Christmas Cheer Yard Sale:  Joan said that we made $1450.00 at the yard sale and that $500.00 of that was made on Friday as 
they were setting up the tables and emptying the truck.  
Birthdays:   Lorna recognized the October birthdays.  
By-Laws:  Sheila Walker reminded everyone that a special meeting was supposed to be held to review the proposed changes.  
With SOS, yard sale and other events, we have not been able to have this meeting.   Due to the upcoming holidays, do we want 
to wait until after the first of the year?   Lorna made a motion that we postpone this meeting until after the first of the year.   
Brenda seconded and majority approved.  
Carolina Room—Since we will be meeting in a private room, we can set any time frame that we want to meet.   It was suggested 
that we meet from 8:00-12:00 PM, instead of 9:00-1:00 PM.   This time change was suggested since a lot of people are leaving 
before midnight anyway.   Sharon Finch made a motion that we meet from 8:00-12:00PM.   We will have our business meeting 
in the same room and meet at 8:00 for that and then have our dance time from 9:00-12:00 PM.  This will begin on 11/16/12.   
Judy Smith seconded and majority approved.   
Mike Wilson asked if we could print the email addresses on the attendance sheet so that everyone can verify that it is correct.   
50/50:  Carolyn Moore won $73.50 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:52 PM.  
Respectfully submitted by:  Lorna Shively, Secretary 
 
 

Deadline for the 
December issue 
of the newsletter 

is  November 25th.  
If you would like 

to submit an 
article for 

consideration, 
please send it to 
me by the 25th of 

each month. 
Thanks!  Kim 



BURLINGTON 
SHAG CLUB 

10th Annual Halloween Party 

Judy Lindley 
Best Women’s 

Danny & Mary Shelton 
Best Couple 

Baxter Sellars 
Best Men’s 

Lee Neese 
Most Original 

http://mail.aol.com/37105-112/aol-6/en-us/mail/get-attachment.aspx?uid=33292723&folder=NewMail&partId=10
http://mail.aol.com/37105-112/aol-6/en-us/mail/get-attachment.aspx?uid=33292723&folder=NewMail&partId=10
http://mail.aol.com/37105-112/aol-6/en-us/mail/get-attachment.aspx?uid=33292723&folder=NewMail&partId=4


 5th Annual Shaggin’ for Hope 
In 2003, Patricia G. Bynum saw a need and began to fill it. She  
looked past the pain of the cancer diagnosis and saw patients  
who were also hurting due to struggles to pay their household  
bills, costs of medications and medical supplies and other basic  
necessities of life. As she was going through radiation herself,  
Patricia created a fund to assist those less fortunate patients of  
the Cancer Center at Alamance Regional Medical Center. Since its 
beginning, the fund has provided food, gas vouchers, utilities, rent, insurances, 
taxes, medical and dental care, and more. About a year after she established the 
fund, Patricia passed away, yet those who remember her still speak of her 
infectious laugh and compassion for others. 
The Patricia Bynum Fund makes it possible for Alamance Regional to minister to 
patients whose needs transcend the medical care provided. As Coral says, “It’s 
sad but true that some patients are dismissed from their jobs once their short-
term disability runs out and they are unable to return.” Although they are 
without an income, their bills still arrive in the mail and their children still need 
school supplies. For expenses not covered under insurance, the Patricia Bynum 
Fund may make the difference in a family keeping the roof over their heads and 
nourishing food in their stomachs.  
The 2013 Shaggin’ for Hope to benefit the Patricia Bynum Fund will be held on 
Saturday, January 12th at the Ramada Inn Convention Center – exit 143 off I-85.  
The doors open at 7:30PM – tickets are $20.  Call 336. 343.3000 for more 
information.  Tickets may be purchased from Donnie Boone 336.260.0742 or 
Karen 336.214.3148, or at Modern Linoleum and Tile Co., 301 N. Main St., 
Burlington, NC 27217.  

 Cindy Swiggett and Stephen Stearns are co-chairing the 
Christmas  Cheer for the Shag club this year. As of today we have 
already picked  the families for our Christmas Cheer project for 2012 and 
they include  an elderly woman with a daughter and a granddaughter, 
an elderly  lady and another elderly lady with grandson and 3 other 
children that  she took in. They are determining the needs of the 
children  and the adults, from food to clothes to toys and other gift 
items. With the club allotment, our budget is $1400.00. We will have a box at the next 
business meeting to be held at Ramada Inn in the Carolina room for donations and all 
other meetings until around the 15 of December. Each of the three families has requested 
food for a Christmas dinner, so anything that our members could donate would be greatly 
appreciated. Some of the other items requested include all paper products, such as paper 
towels and Kleenex, etc., and canned goods, just to give you some ideas of items that have 
been requested. 
Please remember these families in your thoughts and prayers as they continue to struggle 
during the upcoming holiday season. Please see Cindy or Stephen if you can shop or if 
unable to shop would like to wrap gifts, all help will be greatly appreciated. Packages are 
scheduled to be delivered no later than December 20, 2012. 



  

I was invited to attend the 40th Anniversary Volunteer  
Breakfast for Meals on Wheels on October 30, 2012.   
This breakfast was held at the First Presbyterian Church in Burlington.  The room was filled with volunteers from 
all walks of life who get up each day and deliver hot meals to citizens of Alamance County who are either elderly, 
homebound or medically frail.  Many of these people have been delivering this food for many years.  I listened 
while they told stories that were funny and others that were humbling, but each brought a sense of pride, as I 
knew we were also a part of this endeavor.  When MOW began in 1973, there were 15 routes – now there are 25 
that serve 350 individuals.  Greensboro’s Golden Corral provides the food to these 350 folks at a cost of about 
$3.25 per meal per day.  While this food will give them daily nourishment, just the knowledge that someone will 
be coming to their house each day gives them peace of mind and something to look forward to.  Many of the 
recipients are alone, and a friendly face is all the medicine they need to keep going.   

As Meals on Wheels turns 40 in 2013, the Burlington Shag Club has had the pleasure of teaming up with them 
for 20 of those years.  We, too, will be celebrating a milestone for our club.  Over the past 20 years of hosting the 
February Meals on Wheels Benefit, we have raised over $500,000.00.  This benefit and the monies raised has 
increased the number of people receiving these meals.  We are making a huge difference in so many people's 
lives.  We received a round of applause and I was so proud of our club and what each of our members has done 
all these years to make this benefit possible.  We are a great club and we are important to each other and to our 
community.  We have our work cut out for us in 2013, but together we can accomplish anything.  Work has 
already begun on the 2013 Meals on Wheels, and soon, flyers will be passed out and tickets offered for 
sale.  Please help by offering to work on this project, and be sure to promote the event to friends and 
family.  This is not a benefit for the shag club, it is not just a dance or a party – it is a chance to do something 
wonderful for our community.  We raised over $27,000.00 last year, we can do even better this year.  We will join 
together and 2013 Meals on Wheels will be the best benefit ever. Burlington Shag Club members, please be 
proud of what you are doing for Meals on Wheels – they are proud of us!   
 Joan 

 

Friday Night  
DJ Schedule 

November 2 – no meeting 
November 9 – Walker Guthrie at  

“Showtime Lounge” 
November 16 – Chigger Woods at Ramada 

Inn Carolina Room 
November 23 – no meeting 

November 24 (Sat) – Roy Childress 
November 30 – Bobby Snyder 

December  7 – no meeting 
December 8 – Rick Turner at Christmas 

Party (Ballroom, Ramada Inn) 
December 14 – Hugh Walker 

December 21 – Ron Russ 
December 28 – Mike Harding 

The “Showtime Lounge” at 
Country Club Lanes 

Bowling Alley – has invited 
us to their lounge THIS 

Friday, November 9th, for a 
‘trial run’ of our typical 

Friday nights. We will be 
meeting there on Friday, 
complete with DJ Walker 

Guthrie at 8:00pm.   
Come out and shag the 

night away!  



Burlington Shag Club 
2012 Christmas Party 

Saturday, December 8th 

7:00 pm – 12:00 a.m. 

Ramada Inn Ballroom 
Admission $10 PER PERSON 

DJ – Rick Turner 
Ramada Inn  

Special Room Rate $56.00 
Exit #143 off I-85/40 
Phone 336-227-5541 

Please Bring  

Canned or Dry Goods for 

Loaves & Fishes 

For more information, 
email Evelyn Turner at 

eturner003@triad.rr.com 

mailto:eturner003@triad.rr.com


December 
Birthdays

Bud (John) Bateman 12/1 
Jake Caviness 12/4 
Ed Mahan 12/4 
Brenda Smith 12/4 
Dan Faulkner 12/5 
Jim Parker 12/5 
Carol Pettigrew 12/5 
Lisa Cannady 12/6 
Victor Pate 12/8 
Jimmy Boggs 12/9 
Dace Crawford 12/10 
Robin Moore 12/10 
Nanette Saunders 12/10 
Shirley Outland 12/12 
Judy Webster 12/12 
Sue Weiss 12/14 
Judy Satterfield 12/16 
Zeke McFayden 12/17 
Jill Humphries 12/18 
Watt Parker 12/19 
Mary Ann Witmer 12/20 
Gerry Holland 12/21 
Brent Jones 12/21 
Lisa McCormick 12/22 
Betty Caviness 12/26 

STARTING BALANCE 9/28/12 $  8,440.96
Income  
50/50 from 9/28 Business Mtg      88.00 
Fun Monday Sales   154.50  
Club Tshirts     15.00 
Donation to Club  316.35  
New Memberships   40.00 
Bake Sale 200.00 
Yard Sale 1450.00 
 $10,704.81 
Expenses  
DJs      300.00  
Joan Kimbro reimburse items ACSC mtg      401.11 
 ( $ 701.11) 
 
ENDING BALANCE 10/19/12 $10,003.70

Our 12/8 Christmas Party is  

fast approaching, and Edith Loy 

is in need of volunteers for door duty.  

Please contact Edith on a Friday night, 

or at edithloy@triad.rr.com  to claim 

your spot at either the front or side 

entrances to the ballroom.   Thank 

you!!  



 Special Olympics Award Banquet 
  
A few weeks ago, I was invited to the Alamance County Mayor’s Committee for  
Persons with Disabilities award banquet that was held at Lamb's Chapel in Haw River. 
It was a very special night for me as everyone there was there because they cared for these persons 
who were disabled. The church provided a wonderful meal followed by a ceremony  honoring those 
who had gone beyond the call of duty to help those in need.  

There were many categories such as teachers, employers, and advisors being presented that night. 
Then, there was the category for the Non-Profit Community Outreach. Scott Reavis, who heads up 
Special Olympics, was called to the front to announce the winner for 2012. Scott began his introduction 
by stating that the winner for 2012 had supported Special Olympics for the past 19 years. For 19 years, 
this organization had sponsored annual golf tournaments, donating all the monies raised at those 
tournaments to Special Olympics. He then announced my name as President of the Burlington Shag 
Club and asked me to come forward to accept a beautiful blue and silver  
Plaque bearing our name and the Mayors Committee for 2012.  While at the 
front, Scott explained how our efforts all these years had allowed many  
athletes to  attend Special Olympics events at no cost to them.  Without the 
money we helped raise, many would have been left behind.  

As each of you who have attended this golf outing may know, these athletes  
are very special individuals, and even though they live each day with some  
Sort of a disability, they continue to want a good life. They may have  
limitations but they do not quit – they push on, and with the help of people 
like us, they are enabled to do things that bring pleasure into their lives. I was 
so proud that night and as the audience rose to their feet, I returned to my  
seat with my head held high knowing we had impacted many special people  
over the past 19 years.  

We are more than just a social club – we make a difference in people's lives.   
You may think you just played a round of golf or perhaps made a cake or pie  
to share, but let me remind you - you did more that day than you knew. Please 
hold your head high as I did that special night because it is your efforts all  
these years that has made a difference. We have been acknowledged for our  
good works and we are appreciated. Thank you, Burlington Shag Club  
members who have worked to make this event possible for our club and for our special needs citizens. 
 

Need a copy of our ByLaws?   
You can get ‘em!   

Contact me at 228-6126  
or maxkim63@aol.com  

and let me know!! 
Kim Sellars 

2012 
Alamance County Mayors 

Committee for Person's with 
Disabilities 

Non Profit Community Outreach 
The Burlington Shag Club 

Good to know: Our 2012 

Golf Tournament raised 

$11,600 and sponsored 290 

athletes.  Way to go, BSC!! 

mailto:maxkim63@aol.com
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November 2 – No Meeting 

November 9 – Shag Night at Showtime Lounge – DJ Walker Guthrie 

November 16 – BSC Business Meeting and Birthday/Shag Night at Ramada Carolina Room –  

    DJ Chigger Woods – 2013 OFFICER ELECTIONS 

November 17 – Danville Shag Club “Area” Party 

November 23 – No Meeting 

November 24 – Shag Night (Location To Be Determined) – DJ Roy Childress 

November 30 – Shag Night (Location TBD) – DJ Bobby Snyder 

December 7 – No Meeting 

December 8 – Burlington Shag Club Christmas Party – DJ Rick Turner 

December 14– Shag Night (Location TBD) – DJ Hugh Walker 

December 21– Shag Night (Location TBD) – DJ Ron Russ 

December 28 – Shag Night (Location TBD) – DJ Mike Harding 

 

 

Burlington Shag Club 

Burlington Shag Club 

P. O. Box 1174 

Burlington, NC 27216-1174 


